
 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 1995  

  

 

 

 

Dr. David Murrah 

Associate Director for Special Collections; 

Director, Southwest Collection 

Texas Tech University 

Box 41041 

Lubbock, Texas 79409-1041 

 

RE: Waggoner Carr and Congressman Mahon's Papers; George McClendon's audio-tapes. 

 

Dear Dr. Murrah : 

 

I'm writing to follow up on my letter of September 11, 1995, and our telephone conversation of 

August 28.  I've enclosed a copy of the September 11 letter for your convenience.  Please contact 

me at ext. 229 if you have any questions or concerns about the matters we discussed or if I may assist 

you in any way in acquiring these records for the JFK Records Collection. 

 

Thank you for your timely reply.  I look forward to speaking with you again soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anne Buttimer, Esq. 

Chief Investigator 

 

Enclosure 


